
 

South County Predators Girls Hockey  Associat ion 
www.southcountypredators.com 
scpredatorshockey@gmail.com  

 

 

  

 

Date: ____________________  

 

To whom it may concern,  

Please accept this letter as confirmation that _____________________________________ will be volunteering 

as a coach, trainer, manager, on-ice or parent volunteer with the South County Predators Girls Hockey 

Association (SCPGHA) for the 2024-2025 hockey season. All volunteers with the SCPGHA are unpaid 

positions. SCPGHA requires a Vulnerable Sector Check to be completed for all volunteers as they are in 

positions of trust and authority and work directly with minor children.  

Regards, 

X

 

Tina Middleton 

Vice President 

South County Predators Girls Hockey Association 

 

http://www.southcountypredators.com/

